CITY OF NEW BEDFORD

JONATHAN F. MITCHELL, MAYOR

January 5, 2017

Honorable Members of the City Council
133 William Street
New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Honorable Members of the City Council:
I would like to request a one year Waiver of Residency for Philip Stanley, Plumbing/Gas
Inspector in the Department of Inspectional Services who resides at10 Green Street,

Marion, MA 02738,

I have attached correspondence to support the reason for this request and Mr.
Romanowicz will be avajlable at the meeting to answer any questions.

cc: Mr. Stanley
Mr. Romanowicz
Personnel

133 WILLIAM STREET * NEw BEDFORD, MA 02740 ¢+ TEL. (508) 979.1410 ¢+ Fax (508) 991.6188




DEPARTMENT OF INSPECTIONAL SERVICES
133 WILLIAM STREET - ROOM 308
NEW BEDFORD, MA 02740

CITY OF NEW BEDFORD
JONATHAN F. MITCHELL, MAYOR

November 22, 2016

Jonathan F. Mitchell, Mayor
133 William Street
New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Mayor Mitchell,

[nspectional Services Department is requesting the granting of a Residency Waiver for Phillip Stanley. I am
recommending that Phillip remain employed as a Plumbing/Gas Inspector under the General Building Fund. He

currently resides in the Town of Marion with his family.

Mr. Stanley is well qualified for the position as Plumbing & Gas Inspector. Phillip has had thirty years of
experience supervising and working in the Plumbing & Gas fitting industry.

Mr. Stanley has been a great asset to the Inspectional Services Department. He has contributed greatly with
completing task that is assigned to him in a timely manner. He has demonstrated the ability of handling tough
work assignments which resulted to the work flow of permits and inspections being processed more efficiently
for the City of New Bedford. Please consider this request as I feel he will be a continuous asset to the

department.

Regpectfully ]
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Danny D. ,Romanowicz
Commis /
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DDR/RG

ILDING -~ (508)979-1540 - PLUMBING & GAS - (508)979-1518 - WEIGHT & MEASURES (508)991-6144 - WIRE - (508)979-1470




